
Path Closures 
The path between Carlingheugh Bay and Deaton Den is closed for 
safety reasons following landslides. The ground is unstable and further 
landslides are likely. Please respect all barriers and safety notices. 

Alternative access from Seaton Cliffs to Seaton Den and the coastal 
path to Auchmithie is available via the beach on Carlingheugh Bay. 

The closed section is highlighted in red on the map below. Open 
sections and other core paths are shown in purple. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
Angus Council. Scottish Wildlife Trust. 
January 2013 
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